
Hello! 

 

My name is Bridget Parker and I'm a resident of Portland, Or. I am also a registered nurse and very 

interested in the health of our state throughout this pandemic. I encourage you to pass HB 4208 

regarding banning the use of tear gas and LRADs. Tear gas causes health problems under the best of 

circumstances, and is especially dangerous in aiding the spread of COVID19. LRADs can cause permanent 

hearing damage and physical harm if they are detonated close to people. The use of tear gas and LRADs 

by police in Oregon is unacceptable and I hope you pass this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Bridget Parker 

 


